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Dear v I

1. Thank you for your email of 17 January 2022 in which you requested
information from UK Anti-Doping (‘UKAD’) under the Freedom of Information
Act 2000 (‘the Act’). You requested information regarding malicious emails sent
to UKAD. Specifically, you asked for the following information:

Please provide me with the total number of malicious emails blocked by
your organisation over the last three calendar years (2021, 2020, 2019)
broken down by year and categorised accordingly. Example

2020

e 23,000 suspected phishing emails
e 250,000 spam emails
e 13,000 malware

2. UKAD does not hold the information responsive to your request. UKAD
confirms that it only retains data related to malicious emails blocked in the
previous 90 days.

3. As such, UKAD does not hold all of the information you have requested. UKAD
does however, hold information related to the number of malicious emails
blocked in the relevant 90-day window:

e 7996 suspected phishing emails
e 6153 spam emails
e 66 malware
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Conclusion

4. If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your request and should be
addressed via email to: foi@ukad.org.uk. Please remember to quote the
reference number above in any further communications.

5. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right
to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely
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